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Friday 25 May  
 
 
Dear Todd 
 
I want to congratulate you on the successful Snag Golf programme you ran at 
Finlayson Park School. 
 
It was a wonderful experience for all of the students involved from Year 1 to Year 
4. The activities you organised and the skills the teachers and students learned 
has really raised the profile of Golf both competitively and for enjoyment. 
 
Teachers Comments:  
 
“My class really enjoyed the lessons. The instructions were delivered 
appropriately and Todd always remembered to cover the safety aspects of each 
lesson. It was awesome to see my kids blossom in a sport they may have never 
been able to experience any other time”. Bronwyn Liaki (Teacher)  
 
 
“Todd was able to motivate children & very quickly & clearly explain the 
requirements. Lesson experiences were fast paced but still allowed for sufficient 
practise as students were able to attempt new skills. 
Todd went round to monitor help students, i.e. correct holding of the club, correct 
positioning. He recapped focus & extended with a little bit of new knowledge.” 
Wendy Hansen (Teacher) 
 
As a School Sports Coordinator I wish to thank you Todd for your 
professionalism, flexibility and willingness to meet our requirements. We also 
appreciate the extra time and effort you made to attend our Finlayson Park 
Family Fun Evening to allow our parents and wider community to participate in 
Golf. 
 
We would love to have you back to our school in the future and I would fully 
recommend you programme to any other school or community group. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Bathsheba Tofilau 
Finlayson Park School 
Sports Coordinator 

 


